
Hello Everyone, 

My name is Bryan Goltz. I Graduated Paynesville Highschool in 1988 and moved to Spicer in 1992. Met 

my wife Michelle of 19 years in 2001 and married in 2002.  

We live in the house we built together 3 years ago on Woodcock Lake, with our dog Scooby-Doo Goltz 

(formerly Igor; formally Skippy born July 11th, 2009 in HCAS) We have had him since Nov. of 2009 and 

could not love him more!! I have had other pets in my lifetime that will always hold a special place in my 

heart. We enjoy spending time outdoors and with our families and friends. 

I have always had an enormous love and compassion for all animals big and small and a deep concern 

for their treatment, well-being. 

I am excited to be nominated to be a part of the Hawk Creak Animal Shelter Board of Directors’ team. I 

am also honored to have an opportunity to help this Shelter that is near and dear to my and my wife’s 

hearts. I hope to be a helpful resource and participant in the group.  

 

I was self-employed from 1991 till 2017  

Owner of Papas Pizza Place from 1991-2001  

Framing subcontractor 2001-2004  

Bryan Goltz Construction from 2004-2017 

2017- Present Estimator for TerWisscha Construction 

 

My wife and I volunteer for dog walking at Pet Smart Adoption Days  

We have attended many of the annual Save Our Tails events 

We donate annually or more on behalf of Scooby-Doo and the outstanding work already done by all at 

HCAS  

Additionally, I was a volunteer firefighter on the Spicer Fire Department, and an EMT for Spicer First 

Responders from 1994 – 2004. 


